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Ellen Devlin - Sam the Record Man Sign

From: <jdavidson@sonablast.ca>

To: <councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca> -

Date:  9/18/2013 12:37 PM WISEP 30 A 11: 48
Subject: Sam the Record Man Sign

CC: <teycc@toronto.ca>

Hi, I know there are lot's of important things you have to do every day, but one of them should be to
enforce agreements that the city makes with private businesses. Otherwise, the agreements the city makes
will not be taken seriously. Sadly, the 'Sam the Record Man' sign is simply one example of the city either
being out lawyer-ed or not particularly caring about enforcing its own agreements. If this is the case, I will
review my own contracts with the city, as they are apparently somewhat optional...

With respect, either return the Sam sign to Yonge St. where it belongs or find another suitable place for our
history to be honoured. Let's give the same love to our cultural history as we do to our architectural one.

Regards,

John Davidson
One Torontonian who basically grew up in that store..

From the desk of John Davidson
President, SonaBLAST! Canada
[davidson @ sonablast.ca

(647) 988-5293
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